Mark Jolliff

Low-acyl gellan gum is not 'organic.' Why would it be included in the organic
category?Furthermore, at a cost of $20.00 for 50 grams, it will be prohibitively expensive for small
to medium sized farmers to purchase; thus including it in the 'organic' category would only benefit
mass producers.



